
What are the sign-in pads? 
The sign in pads are passed along the pews on Sunday morning during worship.  
Everyone is welcome to sign-in as they feel comfortable.  You don’t have to be a 
member or a frequent attendee.  We’d love to know more about you!  Please know 
that we will never embarrass you by asking you to stand up and announce yourself as a 
visitor or anything else like that.  The sign-in pads are simply so that we can know your 
name, have a way to contact you if you wish to be contacted, and so that you can 
express your interests in various opportunities, ministries, and activities in the life of 
the church. 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  


